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January 10, 2022 

 
Paul Reed 
Deputy Assistant Secretary for Health, RADM, U.S. Public Health Service, Office of Disease Prevention and Health 

Promotion 
U.S. Department of Health and Human Services 
Washington, DC 
 
Via Regulations.gov 
Subject: Public Comment Providing Evidence Showing Relationship Between Health and Voting  
Comment Reference: 86 FR 68677 
 

Dear Deputy Assistant Secretary Reed: 

  

On behalf of the American Public Health Association, a diverse community of public health professionals that 

champions the health of all people and communities, I write to express support for including 

https://www.ncbi.nlm.nih.gov/books/NBK218218/

